
 

A Message from the VNY Airport Manager 
 
 
 
Dear Van Nuys Airport Tenant, 
 
Please be informed that the Bureau of Street Services has 
scheduled a cleaning of the Sherman Way tunnel starting 
Monday, July 27, 2015 at 9 PM. Cleaning activities are 
expected to be completed by Tuesday, July 28, 2015 at 5 AM. 
 
We thank you for your patience. If you have any questions, 
please contact Mr. Chi Ming Gong of the City’s Street 
Maintenance Division at 213-847-2999. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATED: July 23, 2015 


